
DePauw Alumni Reunion* Weekend June 7-9 2019 

 

IF NOT NOW, WHEN? 

*REUNION – a social gathering attended by members of a certain group of 

people who have not seen each other for some time.  

 

Special events for the class of 1959 noted in red 
 

Friday, June 7 

 Alumni continue arriving on the campus 

 Various campus tours available during the day 

 All-alumni awards banquet dinner (with reserved seating for the class) 

 After dinner Speed-Chat mixer designed to bring 59er classmates 

together (for the 1st time or after a long separation)  

 Downtown block party from 9 - 11 pm for all-alumni 

 

Saturday, June 8 

 All-alumni convocation (where the 50th and 25th classes process) 

 All-alumni lunch 

 Living unit open houses (afternoon) 

 Faculty lectures (throughout the day) 

 Class photo 

 1959 memorial  

 1959 class dinner (separate venue from other classes) 

 After dinner event for 1959 sharing visuals, photos, memories 

 All-alumni celebration (evening with music and dancing)  
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SOME SPECIFICS LEADING UP TO THE WEEKEND 

To update your contact information, you can:  

 Call the Alumni Office at 877-658-2586 

 Or log into www.depauw.edu/alumni 
 
Registration will begin in early March  

 You will receive information via US mail and email with additional details and how 
to register, which can be done online or over the phone.  

 If you have any questions about the registration information, please call the 
number listed above! 
 

Additional housing information will be available once registration opens and can be 
found online on the alumni webpages. Off-campus lodging can be reserved by 
contacting various hotels directly.  

 Holiday Inn Express (Cloverdale), located at 1017 N Main St, Cloverdale, IN 
46120. Phone: (765) 795-5050. Do not forget to tell them that you are coming to 
celebrate your reunion for a reduced rate.  

 The Inn at DePauw (Greencastle), located on the north side of campus, is taking 
names for our waitlist. Please call the Alumni Office directly.  

 There will also be on-campus residence hall spaces available as well, which you 
can reserve as part of your full reservation process. More information coming 
soon.  

 Important note: campus shuttles will be available to transport alumni around 
campus to various events and engagement opportunities. Routes are made 
around campus every couple of minutes! 

 
If you have photos that you would like to share for a class-specific slide show: 

 Please send them our way via email. These can be sent to 
alumnioffice@depauw.edu no later than April 15, 2019 (please indicate in the 
subject line that these are for the Class of 1959).  
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